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Local arrangements has been actively working on a preliminary budget and preparing for 
the conference in Frankenmuth.  We have the Opening Reception planned and the Special 
Event.  We have a new contact for the hotel in Frankenmuth and Diane Gardner did not 
have any problems with the transition. 
 
Please see the Preliminary Budget for further details. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Melanie Bednarski 
Co-Chair Local Arrangements 2011 


